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GRS & IGF SOCIETIES
9TH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS

Seattle Washington, September 14-17, 2018

Seattle was a lovely city. The venue was nice and the weather cooperated.  
Overall, many positive comments were received concerning the organization of 
the Congress. A big thanks to Charlie Roberts and Kevin Yuen.

Stats for the meeting:
196 attendees registered before the congress started with 10 on-site registrations 
for a grand total of 206 
For the 196 that were pre-registered:
73 were from the USA and 123 were international (from 28 countries)
72 were GRS or IGF society members \ 38 travel grants awarded to 7 USA and 
31 international recipients

Professional Affiliation of registrants:
Industry - 6
Medical Professional - 58 	
Physician - 65
Researcher/Professor - 39
Student/Trainee – 26 				    Pictures from GRS&IGF Meeting 

.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Endocrine Society Meeting
March 23-26, 2019

NEW ORLEANS, LA

Please stop by the GRS booth at #1651
It’s a great place to meet

GRS & IGF Societies 10th International Congress 
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SUPPORTING MEMBER NEWS

During the Seattle congress we had two sattelites 
symposiums organized by our Supporting Members:

Genescience: • A phase IV study of a pegylated
long acting growth hormone

Merck:
•	 Experimental use of alternative GH n
•	 Lipolytic effects of GH: Cracking the code
•	 Delta-like homologue 1 (DLK1) implication 

in fetal and postnatal growth

GRS thanks Supporting Members for your
continued and enthusiastic support!

GRS COUNCIL NEWS

Elections took place in Seattle for new council members and officers. Here are the results:

New President: Andrew Hoffman  
President Elect: Sally Radovick
New Council Members: Peter Trainer and Adda Grimberg
Re-elected Council Member: Catherine Seut Yhoke Choong

All other council members and officers of GRS
continue in their positions

PITUITARY SOCIETY NEWS

16th International Pituitary Congress: The meeting will be held in New Orleans, March 20-22,
immediately preceding the Endo Meeting. 
 
We are pleased to announce the Pituitary Society’s first Pituitary Master Course - Essentials of 
Pituitary Diseases for fellows-in-training. The course will be held on Wednesday, March 20, 2019,
prior to the 16th International Pituitary Congress.

Fellows will be offered a travel grant to help defray costs associated with attending the course and 
the Congress. Announcing The David L. Kleinberg Early Career Pituitary Investigator Prizes. 
Awards for the best published peer-reviewed manuscripts devoted to Pituitary Tumor Discovery.

For details please look at the Announcement.

We would like to thank Gudmundur 
Johannsson for his term as president. 

Gudmundur continues on council 
as past president. We also thank past 
president Hassy Cohen and council 

member Richard Ross who have 
completed their terms.


